





Letters to the Editor

An Appreciation

Dear Editor,

Through The Review I would like to say thank you to the management of British & Commonwealth for allowing me to accompany my husband on a recent voyage of the Clan Maclaren to South Africa. Mauritius and India.

I really enjoyed the trip and have many happy memories and souvenirs to remind me of it.

I would also like to say thank you to Captain and Mrs. Thorn and all the officers for making the voyage such a pleasant one,

Yours sincerely,
JOAN DUNCAN, (Mrs.)
Corstorphine.

Edinburgh, 12.

Top left: The mountains behind Port Louis, Mauritius, taken from the bridge of Clan Maclaren

Centre: Unloading the Governor's new car at Port Louis on 28th December 1966

Bottom left: A Tuticorin barge bringing out the cargo. These barges or dhows can move very anickly and are very skilfully handled

Bottom right: Junior Second Engineer J. Erskine, Senior Second Engineer I. Duncan and Third Engineer P. Franks at Lobito, Portuguese West Africa

